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Dear Parents,  

Please keep this for your reference for the month of March 

 

Sat    02          Tak£500 Market Stall event in Armagh City Hotel 10:30am – 2:30pm. Please go along and vote   

                       for our school so we can receive the grants! See website for more info.  

Mon 04          Swimming for P4 continues. Last swim Monday 24th March. 

Tues 05           Ulster Final Cumann na nBunscol Quiz in Cavan Crystal Hotel for one team of 4 children.      

                        Fintan Burns continues Gaelic with P5/6 every Tuesday up to 16th April. 

                       Dress up a Potato Challenge. Dressed potatoes must be left in & prizes will be given out  

                       Wednesday. See website for more information.  

                       P1 Parent meetings Tuesday – Thursday 1:30- 3:45pm 

Wed 06          World Book Day. 

Mon 18          School Closed for Bank Holiday 

Mon  25          ‘Cash for Clobber’ collection. Please send in any bags of unwanted clothes, shoes, bed sheets  

                       etc. for collection by Bryson recycling company. The school will receive a donation in return  

                       for the bags.  

Tues 26          Easter Draw in aid of Marys Meals. Two hampers have been very kindly donated to the school.  

                       One from Mrs R McCann and one from Mrs A Molloy. Every child that brings in £1 will have  

                       their name entered in the draw. (They can enter more than once at £1 per entry)  

Wed 27          Early Closure for Easter Break. School will close at 11am. There will not be an EA bus home. 

 

     School reopens on Monday 8th April. 

 

NEW SCHOLL MENU. The Education Authority have produced a new school menu across all schools which 

is available on the school Website. Please check the menu daily with your child and ensure that there are 

sufficient items on that they will eat. New choices are being provided so please encourage you child to try 

them.  

 

Dates to Note:  

❖ P7  Confirmation Friday 3rd May 2024  

❖ P4  1st Holy Communion Saturday 25th May 2024 

             (Padraig Donnelly will be taking family photographs in the school)  

Reminders: 

❖ PE will be on a Friday, and we ask that children wear a plain white polo shirt and appropriate bottoms; 

leggings, shorts or joggers and trainers. A school jumper must still be worn.  

❖ The afterschool Multisport, Gaelic, Hurling/camogie classes are run by Mr Karol McQuade. You can 

book your place online through klubfunder.com, click the ‘Klubs tab’ and search for KMAC. Any 

problems you can email Karol at coachingkmac@gmail.com or contact the school. These afterschool 

clubs are great and if we do not have enough children joining, they will not be able to continue. 

Children must bring a change of clothes/PE gear into school to change into for these clubs.  

New clubs will be starting after Easter so please sign up for the week beginning 8th April.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

J.McAlinden 
Principal 

mailto:coachingkmac@gmail.com

